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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regu3atory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

I am writing to confirm a telephone conve.wation I had
with your secretary scheduling a meeting with the AIF Ad Hoc
Commi ttee on NUREG-0292. The meeting will be he3d on October 2tt,
1978 at the A1F's Bethesda offices at 7101 Wisconsin Avenue. I

would appreciate you joining us at 10:30 a.m. , and we should be
completed by noon.

As we discussed, our Committee has completed an extensive
review of NUREG-0292 and has severa] concerns and comments on how
to improve this 3 icensing approach. I feel that it would be very
beneficial if we can exchange our thoughts on this subject.

Thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule
to meet with us.

Yours truly,
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Cordell Reed
Assistant Vice President

ec: Mr. fred Stetson
Licensing and Safety

Projects Manager
Atomic Industrial Forum
7101 Wisconsin Avenue
Washington, D.C. 200lti
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